
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: April 9, 2021 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Purchase Touch Screen Monitor for Wall of Fame

 

The Deadwood Historic Preservation Wall of Fame recognizes Deadwood’s diverse 

historical figures that played a significant role in the legends, legacies and lore of 
this community.  Every other year the Historic Preservation Commission receives 

nominees for this award and selects two citizens from the colored past that helped 
shape the landscape of Deadwood.   

Recipients of this award are proudly displayed on the “The Wall of Fame” located 
in the entry area of City Hall.  After the induction of the 2020 Wall of Famers there 

is no longer room on the wall to display future recipients.  Staff is requesting 
permission to purchase a touch screen monitor and wall mount to electronically 

display the Wall of Fame inductees and future Wall of Famers.   

Staff is requesting permission to purchase the 43” ELO monitor, compatible 

computer and wall mount from PC Nation in the amount not to exceed $3,316.35.  
This would be paid out of the 2021 HP Public Education line item. 

 

Recommended Motion: Move to recommend to the City Commission to purchase 
the 43” ELO Monitor, compatible computer and wall mount from PC Nation in the 
amount not to exceed $3,316.35.  This would be paid out of the 2021 HP Public 
Education line item. 
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KEVIN KUCHENBECKER 
Historic Preservation Officer 

Telephone: (605) 578-2082 

Fax: (605) 578-2084 

kevin@cityofdeadwood.com 
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